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Bealings School

01473 622376
25th June 2020

Dear Parents,

Kesgrave High School have been in touch and are pleased to say they have now arranged form groups and will be in touch to let you know which form your child is in shortly. Due to GDPR they cannot list the other children in the form, but obviously children will be able to work out if any of their friends are in their form by information sharing between families.

Due to current circumstances they are unable to offer induction days at this time, but should government advice change they will look to offer this if at all possible.

As an alternative they will be supporting transition through their website with weekly bitesize updates, including a message form their new Headteacher (Miss Julia Upton), Head of Year (Miss Georgina Boon) and Student Support Officer (Mr Kris Austin).

Please visit the KHS website weekly to access this information.

Kind regards,

Kelly
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